

Jeremy Road
Wolverhampton
West Midlands
WV4 5DG
01902 558420
www.coltonhills.co.uk
coltonhillsschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

PBO/KHA

10th October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 7 Students,

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is Mr. Booton, and I am the Head of Year 6 and Year 7 at Colton Hills Community School. It is my pleasure to warmly welcome you and your children to this exciting new chapter in their educational journey. Thank you for placing your trust in us as your child takes the important step into secondary school.

I am delighted to report that our Year 7 students have made an excellent start to the academic year. Their enthusiasm, energy, and eagerness to learn have been truly impressive, setting a positive tone for the months ahead. I have greatly enjoyed getting to know them over the past month and will continue to learn more about them as the term progresses.

As we move forward, I want to assure you that my priorities are firmly centred on ensuring that every Year 7 student is successful in achieving their academic potential, happy and settled at Colton Hills Community School and fully engaged in school life through extra-curricular activities and sports. These opportunities not only enhance their school experience, but they also contribute significantly to their personal growth and development.

Your child's wellbeing and progress are of the utmost importance to me and the entire staff at Colton Hills Community School. We are committed to providing a supportive and enriching environment where every student can thrive.

I look forward to working closely with you to make this year a rewarding and enjoyable experience for your child at Colton Hills Community School.

If you have any concerns or queries, please don't hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely

Mr Booton

Head of Year 6 and Year 7

Mr P Booton